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Water – 

 We have been spending quite a bit of time on the Water Service Line Inventory.  So far, we have 
received around 650 surveys.  While I am happy with the response, that still leaves us with around 
2400 surveys that need to be completed.   

 The renovation on the NE Shop Tower has been completed.  This was the last of the four-year 
renovation process on all three of the city’s water towers.  

 The Court House water tower was drained and washed out on 7/31.  This was done as part of 
scheduled maintenance. The exterior of each tower is visually inspected every year.  Every three 
years, the interior gets washed out and inspected.  

Sewer – 

 We are hoping to receive our new camera set up this month.  

Wastewater – 

 We continue to meet with Strand as they progress with the design of the new wastewater plant. 

 Staying busy with regular maintenance of process equipment etc.  

 

 


